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Chairman Asim Z. Haque 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 
 
November 16, 2016 
 
RE:  PUCO Case No. 16-0702-EL-BTX 
 Macksburg-Devola 138kV Transmission Line Project 

Proof of Notification – Letters to Property Owners and Tenants 
regarding the Public Information Open House 

 
Dear Chairman Haque: 
 
AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc. (AEP Ohio Transco) files this proof of 
notification in accordance with Ohio Administrative Code 4906-3-03(B)(2). 
According to the rule the applicant must send a letter to each property owner and 
affected tenant to notify them of the public information open house. All letters were 
mailed on Tuesday, November 15, 2016 via first class mail. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
/s/ Erin C. Miller 
Erin C. Miller 
Contract Counsel 
Counsel for AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc. 

Erin C. Miller 
Contract Counsel – 
Regulatory Service  
(614) 716-2942 (P) 
(614) 716-2014 (F) 
ecmiller1@aep.com 
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